
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC                  
PUBLIC TEST 

 VILLAGE OF SURING 
 

PLEASE take notice that a PUBLIC TEST of the electronic voting system to be used at 
the SPRING ELECTION on TUESDAY, APRIL 5, 2022, will be conducted on, MONDAY, 
MARCH 28, 2022 at 1:30 PM at SURING VILLAGE HALL, 604 E. Main Street, Suring, 
WI  54174, in accordance with Wisconsin Statutes Chapter 5.84(1). 
This public test is open to the general public. 
 
Dated & Posted:  MARCH 18, 2022        Kim Gruetzmacher, Clerk-Treasurer 
 


